Chris O'Brien

L

From: Sthurston@quantumsails.com
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 10:55 AM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Tax on Boats

As a past president of the Rhode Island Marine Trade Association | would like to remind you how large and significant
the marine industry is in the state of RI. When the tax on boats was eliminate back in the 80’s it had a profound impact
on the growth of the industry. | strongly recommend that this legislation be opposed.

Steven Thurston
112 Tupelo St
Bristol, Rl 02809
401.254.0970
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